
Dear Supervisors: 

 

We need to preserve the cannabis ordinance that protects our oak woodlands as well as small cannabis growers.  

Sacrificing our oak woodlands, fouling our creeks and salmon and other habitat, and favoring large commercial 

growers who will not benefit our local economy as much as small scale growers do would be the results of repealing 

it, so please keep the ordinance which must be enforced.  I am not a cannabis grower but own oak woodlands and 

value them greatly.  Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Bill Taylor 

 


